

25th September 2025

Dear parent/carer

YOUNG VOICES CONCERT AT THE 02 ARENA

Your child has been given the opportunity to participate in a hugely exciting singing event at the 02 Arena on **Friday 23rd January 2026.**

Working with the Young Voices Foundation, we are giving your child the most unique opportunity to sing in a huge arena with over 8,000 other children from over the UK!

Your child will come into school as normal. We will leave for the O2 at 10:15am. The concert will take place at <u>7pm</u> and will finish at <u>9:30pm</u>. We will arrive back by coach in lpswich at approximately 11:45pm. More details about travel will follow.

Young Voices T Shirts are available, for all pupils taking part in the concert, at a cost of £15 each. If you would like your child to have a T shirt please sign up to the young voices music room using this link: https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/login

Once in the virtual music room, you will need to select the 'shop' and then 'products'. You will also have the option to buy audience tickets directly through young voices if you wish to attend the performance at 7pm. If your child does not purchase a young voices T Shirt, please provide a plain white T Shirt for them to wear for the concert. T shirt orders close on 31st October 2025.

Further to the tickets and t-shirt orders, you will also find all of the music tracks so that your child can practise the songs and dance moves at home. Please encourage your child to practise a few times a week.

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office.

Please complete the google form below by **Friday 26th September** if you wish for your child to participate.

https://forms.gle/etBwXNhpKvGW9RFK7

Any forms returned after this date will not be guaranteed a place.

Yours sincerely

Amie Davies

Suffolk Music Manager